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May 29, 2023 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 
 
Re: Missing Retro Pay 
 
This morning the Union became aware that approximately 1000 APBC members had an error in retro pay 
calculations. Many members pay advice indicated no retro pay would be received on June 2, 2023.  
 
I have been working with the employer throughout the day and have been advised the payroll team has 
identified all members impacted. 
 
Members that are owed retro pay and did not see it on their pay advice today will be issued an off-cycle pay 
submission by Wednesday, and the payment should arrive no later than Friday, June 2nd. 
  
For members who received lump sums on their pay advice with no explanation, please 
email payrollphsa@hssbc.ca directly. The team is aware and will be responding to member inquiries. 
 
Please feel free to reach out with any further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Vice President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
jason.jackson@apbc.ca 
 
JJ/sd/MoveUp 
 

 
 
 


